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The February 2025 newsletter has been published. 
https://floridalmsc.org/wp-content/uploads/fl_news_2025_02.pdf 

Thanks to our Chair, Membership Coordinator, Senior Games Liaison, and Webmaster for sending 
informative board submissions, and thanks to the following teams for sending club information and 
stories: Jacksonville Area Warrior Swimmers, Florida Aquatic Combined Team, Gulf Coast Swim 
Team Masters, Sarasota Sharks Masters, and Swamp Water Aquatics Gainesville. Much appreciated.

Just a reminder of the next newsletter submission deadlines: April 15, May issue; July 15, August issue; 
and October 15, November issue. I will always respond when I receive a submission, so if you don’t 
hear from me – please try again. Your submissions are needed to make the Florida LMSC Newsletter 
interesting and informative for our members. Thank you.
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